Brookline Fire

Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutes
Board of Fire Engineers
Tuesday, July 14, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.

Meeting had to be rescheduled from Monday due to a long call the night before.

Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Joki, Dave Flannery and Dave Santuccio, as well as
Chief Corey were present.

Minutes were read and accepted.

Our Administrative Assistant is leaving in January for family reasons.

Ricky Todd has taken over as the Communications Manager at Hollis Communications
Center. : -

CIPs are just waiting for prices on two trucks.

5E2 is still on schedule to be delivered in March.

Our call volume is down about 20 calls from a year ago.
We should hear soon on the AFG grant, and if we don’t get it this year, we will reapply for
next year. We will try for an AFG grant for ropes, equipment for ropes and training for ropes
and equipment. We will be applying for a 2021 Volunteer Fire Assistance grant. -

2020 budget is going well. We are going to be getting some gravel for water holes.

We can get our physicals now and will see if an applicant is still interested. Fire Classes are
starting back up, and we have four members taking them.

Our training is going fine and we will continue until we can all meet at same time.

We will be:buying some rope equipment, to replace out of date equipment. We will start
purchasing gear as several sets are going to be out of date by the end of the year.

CoViD-19 safety measures continue to be followed until further notice.

Signing of bills. :

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

al &L

Charles E. Corey Sr.



